

Dear Bachelor of Management student,

On January 26th, a UBC Broadcast message was distributed that stated that the majority of UBC's Term 2 courses will be delivered in-person starting February 7th. Please remember that all MGMT courses will continue to be fully accessible online for the remainder of Term 2 with no requirement for you to be on campus, in Kelowna or even in Canada. Some MGMT courses may include optional in-person components once the campus reopens to in-person learning but those in-person components will not be required. If you have questions about how one of your courses will be delivered, please review the course details in Canvas and, if needed, reach out to your instructor to ask for those details.

Many of you are also registered in courses from other Faculties (examples include but are not limited to MATH, ENGL or PSYO courses). The delivery format of those courses is determined by the Faculties responsible for those courses. If you have questions about whether a non-MGMT course may require inperson attendance later in the term, please check with the instructor or appropriate Faculty.

Course Withdrawal Extended to February 6th 11:59PM (PST)

Additionally, a message was sent out Thursday January 27th, regarding the extended course withdrawal deadline that was approved at yesterday's UBC Okanagan Senate. Please note, the extension of the deadline is for course **withdrawal** only. Students can no longer add courses or switch sections for lectures or labs. If you want to withdraw from a course before February 6th 11:59PM (PST), you can do so via your SSC. Dropping a course by that deadline means there will be no 'W' on your student record, and you will be eligible for a full tuition refund. If you have already withdrawn from a course after January 24th and received a W standing, your 'W' will be removed and your fees will be adjusted. Please note, it may take up to five working days to remove any W that may temporarily appear, and to update your fees.

Please reach out to us at fom.bmgt@ubc.ca you have questions.

Best,
Dayl Hancock
Manager, Academic Programs

On behalf of:

Academic Programs Office Faculty of Management

The University of British Columbia | Okanagan Campus | Unceded Syilx Okanagan Nation Territory fom.bmgt@ubc.ca